*: Help the Blind : Foundation

Pioneer In University Education for the Visually Impaired

Phone: 044 28341197 / Mob: 9003330197

New No. 50/5, Bazullah Road, T.Nagar, Chennai - 600 017.

info@helptheblind.in www.helptheblind.in

HTBF/19-20/0440

12th May 2020

Dear Umar khan,

Greetings from HELP THE BLIND FOUNDATION.

It gives us immense pleasure to know that as part of the NSS activities of R A Podar college, you stitched and distributed masks. This is one of the noblest and useful service at this hour of corona crisis. You are truly a role model and motivation to the student community. You have proved that nothing can come in the way, if one has intention and desire to serve the society.

On behalf of the trustees, volunteers and staff of Help the Blind Foundation I sincerely appreciate you and we are proud to have you amongst us.

Please continue your yeomen service to the society.

With best regards.

Yours sincerely

Drielling ..